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Meetings

2/8 Sharks Set up/Clean up
2/15 Eagles Set up/Clean up
2/22 Lightnings Set up/Clean up
2/29 Aquabats Set up/Clean up

Meetings at Nut Swamp

Events

2/12-13 Winter Camping Trip

Scout of December

Brian Bosch
&

Chris Bosch

Congratulations, Brian & Chris!

Recent Events

Chris Irwin’s Eagle Scout Ceremony was
held at the Church on Sunday, January
2. The Ceremony was well attended
and very well done. Chris received
many acknowledgments form loacl and
national officials. The Monmouth County
Board of Freeholders also declared
January 2 as “Chris Irwin Day”!.
Congratulations, Chris, on a great
achievement!

Eagle Chris with Mr. & Mrs. Irwin

Klondike Derby was held on Saturday,
January 8 at Quail Hill. We will have
three teams, led by David Diprima, Chris
Bosch and Jim Cunningham. The
weather this year was great, and
everyone had a good time working
through the six challenges.
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Our highest placed team tied for fourth
place with 181 points! Our two other
teams came in at 27th and 40th place.
Great job!

Mountain Creek Ski Day was on January
22. The temperature was very cold that
day, but the skiing was terrific. It warmed
up a little in the afternoon to a balmy 15!

Coming Events

Winter Camping Trip February 12-13,
should be a great time.

Items of Note

Newsletter Input Do you have a story,
announcement, or other item of interest
for the Troop that you would like
included in the newsletter? Send items
by the 20th of the month to appear in the
next month’s issue. Items can be
submitted via email (plain text or Word
7.0), regular mail, or by phone. Email is
preferred.

reboston@concentric,net

Ron Boston
58 Green Meadow Blvd
Middletown, NJ 07748-3148
(732) 671- 3081


